

April 13, 2022

Blackburn Romey Tom Blackburn 4203 W Jefferson Blvd Fort Wayne, IN 46804

Dear Tom,

Thank you for your kind and generous donation to the Boys & Girls Club of Grant County!

Every kid deserves a place. A place to feel safe. A place to feel connected. A place to belong. Your donation helps to provide such a place at the Boys & Girls Clubs. Providing a great Club Experience means we meet youth where they are, and understand what they need to grow and succeed. In doing so, we emphasize three key outcome areas: Academic Success, Good Character and Citizenship and Healthy Lifestyles. These focus areas provide a platform for helping all kids build the skills and relationships needed to achieve a great future.

We appreciate your donation of \$250.00 received on 4/13/2022.

Your support helps to provide club memberships and will serve to fund key youth programs. We are very appreciative of your consideration and support as we continue to build a brighter future for our youth in Grant County.

We recently merged with the Boys & Girls Clubs of Northeast Indiana. Each club continues to operate under their respective names and your donation will remain in the Marion community to support the Boys & Girls Club of Grant County.

Your support is invaluable to us! If you have questions about our mission, please feel free to reach out to us directly.

With gratitude.

Joe Jordan President & CEO

Boys & Girls Clubs of Northeast Indiana

Ronald Morrell, Area Director Boys & Girls Club of Grant County

You may use this memo for tax purposes. Your contribution may be tax deductible as allowable by federal and state tax laws. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. The Boys & Girls Club of Northeast Indiana is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization with a Federal Tax ID number of 35-1778767.

3402 S. Meridian Street, Marion IN 46953

765-664-6141

**GREAT FUTURES START HERE.**